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Dear Friend of the Unborn,

Last Thursday, February 6th, the Florida Senate passed Senate Bill 404
(Parental Consent for Abortion), with all 23 Republican senators voting in
favor — and all 17 Democratic senators voting against the bill. This major
accomplishment came after YOUR phone calls and e-mails made sure that
the bill passed through two crucial Senate committees to get to the floor. Do
not forget that last year, this same legislation died in those two same Senate
committees!

The companion legislation, House Bill 265, now needs to be passed by the
Florida House of Representatives. Although we do not yet know the date and
time that the vote will occur, it is certain that it will take place very soon
(perhaps later this week!).

We need to keep the pro-life pressure on, because Planned Parenthood and
its allies are once again aiming to throw-up as many roadblocks as possible to



obstruct this commonsense legislation.

Unlike in the Senate, there are two pro-life House Democrats who have
pledged to vote for the parental-consent bill: Rep. Kim Daniels (District 14 —
Duval County) and Rep. James Bush lIl (District 109 — Miami-Dade County).
Rep. Daniels is, in fact, a co-sponsor. There are also some House
Republicans who have either voted against pro-life legislation in the past or
who have yet to take a position on this bill.

Accordingly, Florida Voice for the Unborn has identified 5 key House members
that we would like to see vote “yes” on House Bill 265 (Parental Consent for
Abortion). Their contact info is further below. Please call and e-mail them
right away! It does not matter if they represent your district or not — they will
be voting on statewide legislation and must answer to the people of Florida.
Planned Parenthood will consider it a “win” if it can intimidate these legislators
into voting against the bill. We're not going to let that happen!

This is the brief message that we want to convey: House Bill (HB) 265 has
bipartisan support because polls consistently show that a great majority of
Floridians believe that parents should be involved in a minor child's life-
altering decisions. Abortion is life-ending for the unborn child and life-altering
for the minor — parents need to be involved so that they can have the
opportunity to save their unborn grandchild and spare their daughter the pain
and regret of having an abortion.

Here are the 5 key legislators in order of priority:

1. Rep. Jay Trumbull (R — Bay County, District 6): (850) 717-5006 &
Jay. Trumbull@myfloridahouse.gov

2. Rep. Dan Daley (D — Broward County, District 97): (850) 717-5097 &
Dan.Daley@myfloridahouse.gov



3. Rep. Al Jacquet (D — Palm Beach County, District 88): (850) 717-5088
& Al.Jacquet@myfloridahouse.gov

4. Rep. Heather Fitzenhagen (R — Lee County, District 78): (850) 717-
5078 & Heather.Fitzenhagen@myfloridahouse.gov

5. Rep. Holly Raschein (R — Monroe & Miami-Dade Counties, District
120): (850) 717-5120 & Holly.Raschein@myfloridahouse.gov

Another good way to reach these lawmakers is via Twitter. Their Twitter
accounts are usually monitored — not by staff — but by the lawmakers
themselves. In fact, they get the tweets directly on their mobile phone. Tweet
at them at the following handles:

@JayTrumbull
@RepDanDaley
@AlJacquet
@RepFitzenhagen
@HollyRaschein

Believe me, they will sit-up and take notice right away if you're talking about
them on social medial

You can now follow Florida Voice for the Unborn on both Twitter and
Facebook. Our handle is the same: @UnbornVoiceFL. Check out our Twitter
and Facebook pages today — you're going to really like what you seell There
will be an announcement about our new website within the next day or two.

And, further social media accounts are in the process of development.

Finally, we just received our solicitation of contributions license from pro-abort
(Democrat) Nikki Fried's Agriculture & Consumer Services Department. We
are in serious need of financial contributions of any size, as our bills
continue to pile up. We are a true grassroots organization, and we have no
big donors backing us. We are relying on YOU. If you like what we're doing —



and the results we're getting — then please send us a check (made out to:
Florida Voice for the Unborn). Our mailing address is:

Florida Voice for the Unborn
PO Box 12152
Tallahassee, FL 32317

Although we are a non-profit that seeks to be tax-exempt under Internal
Revenue Code section 501(c)(4), contributions are not tax-deductible.

Thank you in advance for your generosity — and right now please be sure to
contact those 5 key legislators identified above!

For Their Lives,

Andrew Shirvell, J.D.
Founder & Executive Director
Florida Voice for the Unborn
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